
Public Notice by the Hoke County Government 

Hoke County Government will be implementing additional steps to limit the exposure of our staff and 

citizens to COVID-19 and other infections. Our main priority is the safety and security of our 

Community; therefore, the following measures will be implemented beginning Tuesday March 31, 2020: 

Hoke County Government services will operate with the following restrictions. 

County Employees will continue to work practicing social distancing and all County 

Buildings will be closed to the Public except for the Buildings listed below that will operate by 

appointment only.  Contact methods will be placed on readyhoke.org and designated signs will be placed 

on all buildings that are affected. Events planned for Hoke County Facilities will follow the governor's 

mandatory rule of canceling all events with over 10 persons this is subject to changed based on future 

updates by Federal/State or Local Government Officials. 

Department Contact Numbers: 

Department of Social Service: 910-875-8725 

Health Administration: 910-875-3717  

Solid Waste:   910-875-3111 

Building Inspections:  910-878-1268 

Planning & Zoning:  910-878-4022 

Senior Services:  910-875-8588 

Register of Deeds:  910-875-2035 

Communications:  910-875-2135 

Sheriff Office:   910-875-5111 

Jail:    910-875-5113 

Veterans Services:  910-875-2147 

Board of Elections:  910-875-9062 

Hoke Area Transit:  910-875-8696 

Soil & Conservation:  910-875-8111 

These preventative measures will be in place until further notice, while we assess the situation and are 

provided guidance from Federal, State and Local agencies. 

Letitia J. Edens 

County Manager 

 


